
INVITATION TO JOIN WANTAGE CHORAL SOCIETY 100 CLUB 

 

Dear Choir Member 

In January 2012, WCS will be launching a fundraising 100 Club. The aim of the club is to raise extra funds for 

the choir, to support the concerts we perform in and for those who take part, the chance to win a cash prize each 

month. 

The WCS 100 Club is a private lottery and is open to all members and friends of WCS  aged 16 or over. 

How do members benefit? 

For a subscription of just £1.00 per month,  you will be issued with a WCS 100 Club number which will be 

entered into a monthly draw. Your number will have the chance to win one of two cash prizes. If we have 100 

numbers entered into the draw, the cash prizes will be £30.00 and £20.00 respectively, representing  50%  of the 

total amount paid into the club in one month. 

How does WCS benefit? 

WCS will receive 50% of the income generated, which if 100 numbers are sold, amounts to around £600.00 per 

annum for funds. 

The draw will take place at the first rehearsal Tuesday of each month and prize winners will receive their prizes 

by cheque. There will be no draw in July and August, but there will be a bonus draw in June and December. 

How do you sign up? 

Please complete the application form and return it to Sue Hirst  as soon as possible before the end of the Autumn 

term ( ie by the 11
th

 December 2011). This will enable us to set up the Club for the New Year. 

Please help us to raise funds in this relatively painless and fun way-don’t forget that you can have more than one 

number! 

Yours sincerely, 

Sue Hirst  

Jane Moran 


